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I Like the idea of making sure people are up to date with the understanding of new wiring
rules and have skills up to date, but don’t love the idea of having to sit courses at our own
expense and time. Perhaps exemptions can be made to those who have submitted a certain
number of COES as all work completed in a COES has to be up to standard anyway? 

Kind Regards,
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